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David Barthelmy

From: McDougall Minerals <ray=mcdougallminerals.com@mail146.suw14.mcdlv.net> on behalf of 
McDougall Minerals <ray@mcdougallminerals.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 3:57 PM
To: webmineral@gmail.com
Subject: New from Peru

 

   

  

 

View this email in your browser  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

New from Peru 
I've posted some new specimens in this Peru Update (click here). These include hubnerite, 

alabandite, clinoatacamite, quartz/chrysocolla, chalcopyrite, spinel-twinned 

galena, proustite and top quality pyrite. Some of these were collected recently and some 

go back a few years. I hope you enjoy them!  

 

Rochester 2017 - Next Week 

 

As the snow melts... (I know, most of you are laughing when I write that, but we do still 

have snow), it's time for the Rochester Mineralogical Symposium. It's next week!  
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If you aren't already signed up and have any interest, this is my favourite event of the 

mineral year - I can't recommend it highly enough. Beginning Thursday April 20 

(afternoon/eve) and continuing to midday on Sunday April 23, this year's event features 

talks from John Cornish, Frank Hawthorne, Bob Lauf, Renato Pagano, Herwig Pelckmans, 

Les Presmyk, Jolyon Ralph, Jeff Scovil, and me  - for the program, click here. If you'd like 

to register, the registration information and form is here. (The links are listed below as 

well.) 

 

There are excellent dealers and publishers selling at the RMS, and it is a fun mineral 

community get-together. In case you aren't familiar with it, I write it up on the blog each 

year, so you can see what it's like (please feel free to check more than one, to make sure it 

wasn't only the one year you first clicked that the RMS was awesome...) The links to past 

Rochester Mineralogical Symposium blog posts: 2016, 2015, 2014 (links also listed below). 

 

Hope to see you there!  

 

Canadian and US Dollar 

 

The currency disparity remains significant in favour of the U.S. dollar these days. My usual 

reminder - prices on the website are in Canadian dollars (if you are thinking in - or used to 

browsing online minerals in - US dollar terms).  

 

For all new specimens at McDougall Minerals, see New Specimens.  

If you are receiving this email in any format in which the above links don't work, the 

addresses are: 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/PeruApril2017.html 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/New-Specimens.html 

 

Rochester Mineralogical Symposium: 

 

http://www.rasny.org/minsymp/44th%20RMS%20Prelim.%20Schedule%20Rev..pdf 

http://www.rasny.org/minsymp/44th%20RMS%20Registration.pdf 
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http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/blog/rochester-2016/ 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/blog/rochester-2015/ 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/blog/rochester-2014/ 

 

(If at any time you no longer wish to receive email from us, please just click below 

to unsubscribe.) 
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